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Next week  

Monday    Week 1 Dinners – New Autumn & Winter Menu 

Breakfast Club – Yoga 

Tuesday AFC Football – Years 3 & 4 
Let’s Go Sing Choir Practice until 4:10 pm 

Wednesday Year 3 Assembly – 8:50 am all welcome 
 

Thursday Netball Y5 & 6 – lunchtime 
Fire Safety Talk – Year 2 (Lancashire Fire Service) 
Girls football training until 4.10 pm  

Friday  Breakfast Club – Dance Fitness 

Children In Need 
 

           

  

 

 

Contact Us: Mr. Roy Turner  head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General 

Enquiries office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-

bernards.lancs.sch.uk. Facebook page available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

 

8th November 2024 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Nursery: Jacob & Olivia 

Dolphins: Lana & Noah 

Seahorses: Jersey & Benjamin 

Sharks: Isaac L & Freddie 

Bears: Aizen & Cooper 

Leopards: Farah & Amelia W 

Tigers: Bradley & Harriet  

Lions:  Dhriyan & Maya 

 

Best Class Attendance: 

Dolphins 98.5% 

 

 

Mark 12: 28-34 

 
If you love God you will be kind to 
others and if you are kind to others you 
are loving God! 

 

 

 

  

Sports News - Football 
Last week our u11 team played the first round of the 
Cup against Longsands. The team played well, with lots 
of new faces in the team and drew 0-0 after full time. 
They unfortunately lost on penalties. 
 
We played our first 2 league games last week - drawing 
2-2 with St. Peters and losing 0-2 to St. Marys and St. 
Andrew’s. Once again, we had new players in the team 
who all played well and represented the school proudly. 
 
Mini Athletics 
Six children from year 2 took part in the mini athletics. 
There were 3 field and 3 track events.  We are in the 
Champions League this year and came 11th overall. The 
children had a great experience representing the school 
for the first time. 

 
A huge thank you to the year 6 children who 
showed prospective parents around school 
yesterday at our Open Day.  We had lots of lovely 
feedback – this was one comment “to hear about 
the school, what they loved and how they felt about 
the teachers was nothing but amazing”.  They all 
did an amazing job. 

 

Next Friday the children may, if they wish come in “non-

uniform” – this is voluntary but if they do, please could a 

donation be made on Arbor “School Shop” for  

Children in Need.  Thank you. 

               

 

 
                

New Dates for the Diary 
We will be having a Christmas Bingo on 

Wednesday 4th December – this will be a 
fun event which we hope you & your family 
will support. Prizes & refreshments will be 

available.  More details to follow. 
 

Please note the change of day for our 
Christmas discos – now Wednesday 18th 

December. 

 

mailto:head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk
http://www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk/

